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COVID-19 UPDATE: MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER (MCO)

Friday, 7th May 2021

Dear Students,

As you are aware, Movement Control Order (MCO) has been implemented in Kuala Lumpur
from 7th May 2021 to 20th May 2021 and in Selangor from 6th May to 17th May 2021.

Please note the following:

1. Online Learning will continue for all intakes.

2. Hybrid classes (where scheduled) will continue for students staying nearby the Campus or
living On-Campus. All other students are encouraged to attend classes from their home and
restrict their movement. We are unable to assure students that they will be allowed to pass
Police checkpoints as this is totally at the discretion of the Police.

3. Library & Laboratories will remain open.

4. Sports & Gym facilities on campus will be closed during the MCO, in compliance with SOPs
issued by the authorities.

5. Administrative Services, Visa Services, Bursary & Students Services will remain open from
10 AM to 4 PM. If you need to visit the campus for these services, please make an
appointment at http://www.apu.edu.my/explore-apu/contact-us

Please do follow the SOPs published and do not participate in any social gatherings. Avoid
unnecessary travel outside of your place of residence, practice good hygiene and take all
necessary precautions to minimise the risk of infection.

Roadblocks and strict enforcement will be implemented by the authorities in line with the MCO and
non-compliance may lead to a fine and or detention.

Overall, please do take all measures to stay safe - keep your face masks on whenever you leave
your residence, avoid unnecessary physical contact, maintain social distancing at all time and most
of all sanitise regularly.

As in many other countries, the situation with new COVID-19 infections in Malaysia has become
quite serious and it is vital that we all do our part to bring the numbers down. Please also ensure
that you have registered for the Vaccination programme.

For further queries, please contact us at covid-response@apu.edu.my.

Stay Safe & Stay Healthy.

APU/APIIT Welfare & Safety
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